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DUCE MARIA 

UNDER THE GUIDANCE. OF OUR LADY OF THE WAY 

CLUB POSTAL ADDRESS BOX I51, POST OFFICE, BRISBANE, 

The Monthly General Me eting is held in the Temperance Hall, Hotel 
Canberra (Edward Street Entrance), Next Meeting is on Monday , 17th 
August, 19644. 

President Chaplain 
Vice President 

General Secretary 
TreaSurer 
Outings Secretary 
Social Secretary 

Rosemary 0'Brien 
Pat Lawton 

IMONTHLY 
GIRCULAR 

Librarian 

August 30th 
September 6th 

JULY 

OFFICE BEARERS 

July 25th 
August 12th 
August 21 st/23rd 

1964,. 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

Fr, K, Aspinall 58 2126 
Peter Murphy 
Jim Collins 
Le on Buchanan 
Barry Ferro 

Barbecue 

Kath Clancy 
Bernice Caffery 

Lorraine Burke, 

COMING EVENTS 

Claire Maguire79 1631 

NORTH QUAY 

Holy Mass 
club Retreats 
Day Walk 
Horse Riding 

56 4279 
49 1109 
97 4277 

Cedar Creek - Tanborine, 
Mt. Barney 
Coorparoo/Grange Hill. 
D'Aguilar Range, 
Aspley. 
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There is a never failing topic of c onversotion and even of argunent within the club that thero is developing within the club and within 
the commi.ttee of the club too much of a spirit of rigd tradition 
alism,o At rarying times, and on differcnt subjects, we hear nost 
membero of the club expTes sing their views either for or against 
the establi shmont of trends or preccdents. 

However, no matter what side a person may take in a particular 
argument, (and quite often they change) there should not be any 
One within the club who does not agree with the establishment of 
traditions linking us with the religious aspects of our Club's 
activities, 

Two of the mo st important events on our club calendar are the 
celebration of Mass on Mt, Barney and the club Retreabs for 
both boys and girlS, Both of these events are approachin8 in the 
near future and it is in the interest of every member to avail 
himself or herself of the opportunity to take part in both these 
activities, These events should be anticipated with enthusiasm 
by all'members and if it is at all possible to attend, no 
excuse should be accepted by one's Own conscience, 

BARBECUE CEDAR CREEK, TAMBORINE, 

July 25th. Nominations 12/6 by 20th July.(Meeting night) 
Bus departs 2.30 p.m. Anzac Square. 

Nominations close at the meeting for this social which should 
be one of the highlights of the social year. The weather is 
perfect for barbecues and the setting, at the magnificent Cedar Creek falls at Tamb orine is ideal. 

The Barbecue area is guite sheltered and there should be 
no worry about wind, As this is a very popular pi cnic 
ground, the bus will prob ably stop along the road to 
enable members to collect their wood supply. Don't forget 
your bulky nits, matches and more important don't forget 
your steak, own billy and frying pan and even more 



important, don't forget to nominate (to Social Committee or Roslyn 
Andrews 97 6929). 

HOLY M SS MT BARNEY 

Leader - Kath Clancy 
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Date off Departure - Tuesday 11th August. 
Time - 6.30 p.m, 

Nominations 

This will represent another milest one in the history of the Barney 
Mass as it will be the first time that English will be used. 

MONTHLY MEETING � AUGUST. 

8th August. 

This trip should, as far as possihle, be a 'must' for all club 
members as it represents the ultimate in bushwalking in our 
particular area combined with the celebratibn in the open in a 
most magnificent and moving setting the celebration of the Holy 

As August wil11 be a very full month of Bushwalking activities, the 
committee has decided that a weekend trip will not be held so we 
hope to see an even bigger roll-up than usual on this trip, 

RETREATS 

The August monthly meeting will be held on Monday the 17th at the 
Temperance Hall at the Hotel Canberra, The feature of the evening 
will be a showing of Club Candids so show that you're not chicken and 
come along. (If you' re game). 

Both Boys and Gils retreats will be held on the weekend of August 
21 st/23rd, Tha Girl's Retreat will be held at Ave Maria Retreat 
House, Coorparoo and nominations and enquiries should be directed to 

Kath Clancy. The Boy will hold their retreat at the Cartelite 

Monastery at Grange Hi1l and Peter Murphy will be very pleased to 

Sacrifice of the Mass. 



accept nominations and aaswer queries. 

The charge for the weekend in each case is 82.10,-, and nominati ons 
should reach the Club Box no later than 27th July, 1964+. 

These retreats represent for members an excellent opportunity 

to escape from it all and spend some time in quiet uninterrupted 
meditation which will help to redirect our lives in this world 

which has so many distractions. 

AUGUST DAY WALK 

Locati on - D AGUILLAR RANGE 
Date SUNDAY 30TH AUGUST. 
Leader - To be advise�. 

Nominations- AUGUST 24th, 

FROM COMMITTEE 

Departure Time - 9 AM ANZAC 
SQUARE, 

This magnificent area to the north west of Brisb ane rep1 2sents 

almost limitless possibilitieS for Bushwalkers, The exact area 

covered wil1 be at the discretion of the leader and the Cutings 
committee but those whO attend can be asSured that they will 

have a pleasant day with typical south-Queensland winter views 
erhanced by the wild f].owers which will be blooming at this 

time. 

Donn Grocm of Binna Burr Lodge is conducting a trip to Central 
Australia in Lugust, Anyone interested can contact Don Groom 
at Binne Burra o Les Dunglison at P,M,G. Mail Sorting Room, 
Roma Street, Phouc 2078 Jxt, 365. 

Committee member reported burn cream very good for burns. 

There are 74 financial members (quite a saving on oirgulars). 

Club reoeived excellent publicity in'Tenterfield Star' after May 
eekcnd, 
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The Social for September will be a Horse Riding day on Septemb er 
6th at Aspley. Nominations one week in advance. More details next 
month, 

Nominati ons are inyited from persons interested in being on the 
planning committee for the Club Hut. 

Members (and others) are also invited to submit designs for 
consideration by said planning committee, 

NEWS AND VIEWS AND PERTINENT POINms 

The Club extends its deepest sympathy to our Chaplain, ather 
Aspinall and the members of his family on the death of his mother -
R,I,P. 

Certain member got a shock on recent trip when found that she was 
going to Swan Creek and not Swan Lake. Claire Maguire an£ Kath 
Vingoe on holidays in the blizzardily cold snow country.(Splints 
gratefully accepted),. Anne Flynn off to Suva for holideys. Jim 
Collins waved to Lyle Cooke on recent New Guinea holiday, Jim 
Farre1l in New Guinea, 

Congratulations to Brian and Dell Wil.lson on the birth of daughter, 
Annette Mary, Mary Fitzgerald first nomination for producer of next 
concert after present experience. We have swapped Tony 0'Brien for 
Col Huddy. Certain female member, after having completed the Stinson 
Through Walk thought that she had been on a holiday!. 

Thinking of buying gaiters? Have a look at Ros emary 0'Brien' s ,Please 
don't buy that type, Leon and Geraldine Buchanan and Imelda Endicott 
touring Central Australia by car in August. Rosemary 0'Brien and Pat 
Lawton also visiting the Centre next month, Rosly1 Hinton recently 
celebrated her 21st. Collecti on of oil paintings by Raoul Mellish now 
on show at Red Comb House. Hho was the oommittee member who arrived 
very very early for this month's meeting. 
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REPORT ON NATIONAL PARKS CONFERENCE 

During the weekend 26th to 29th June, five members of the 
Club nominated to attend the first Conference on National Parks to 
be held in Queensl and. It was organised by the National Parks 
Association of Queensland and took place at Canp Stacey, Cunning 
hams Gap. Approximately 60 persons attended, including some from 
New South Wales, Stanthorpe, and Wyberba. 

The five speakers presented different viewpoints on National 
Parks. The first speaker, Dr, Pat, Marks, gave a Field Naturalists 
views, She summarised the provisions of various Queensland Acts 
which give protection to fauna and flora and made a plea, in part 
icular, for the better protection of invertebrates. 

iir, Eagar Kenp, President of N.P,A,9. then talken about his 
Association and National Parks, He outlined the development of 
National Parks Associations in Australia and overseas and stressed 
the urgency of providing for the future use of National Parks, 
including the provision of expert infornation for park visitors, 

Mr, Graham Iweedale gave a geological picture of National 
Parks in South East Queensland, illustrating different types of 
rocks and formations with colour slides. He also showed slides of 
several areas proposed by N,P.A.Q. as National Parks. 

Mrs. Thistle Y,Stead (Thistle Y, Harris) gave a sunmary of 
the achivvements and plans of the Wild Life Research Foundation in 
the commenc enent of Wirrinbirra Wild Life Sanctuary" near Bargo 
N,S.W. and showed some slides of the area, 

Mr. Ton Young, President of Brisbane Bushwalkers, addressed 
the Conference on Bushwalkers' views on National Parks, He explain 
ed that bushwalkers were by nature interested in conservation 
because they appreciated that without National Parks there would 
Soon be very few places for them to bushwalk, He discussed the 
methods by which here, as in other States, bushwalkers had assisted 
in having areas proclaimed as National Parks, establi shing a Safety 
and Training organisation, and in mapping anà track marking. 

Mr, Keith Jarrott, Secretary of N,P.A,Q. furnished details of 
areas presently under consideration as National Perks ( incluäing 



some shora pre-iously by Mr, Tweedale in slides) types of country hich:still had to be included in National Parks. 
End suggested 

After each tol: there were interesting lisCussions on rOious poi"8 nade by the speakers. 
Durin8 Saturday afternoon those attending walked in the Cunringham' s Gap National Park, end Mts. Corde aux and M)tchell were climbed by various parties. The weather was plea3ant, with cold nights, and the viewS gOod, 

The weekend was very enjoyable, as well as instruotive and I hope that this Conference wi1l be the first of many. It is an id£al opportunity for members of different organisations to get to kmOw each other and exchange views on common interests and problems. 

BRISBANE CATHOLIC BUSH:ALKING CLUB 

T0 - The Outings Secretary, 
Brisbane Catholic Bushwalking Club, 

P.0. Box 151 

I/We wish to join the Club Outing to 

I nominate 

Kath. Clancy. 

NORTH QHAY, Brisbane, Qld, 

OUTINGS NOMINATION FORM 

16 years) as a visitor, 

(a) 0fficial Club Transport (b) Private Transport, 

Signed 

and will prOceed by: -
On 

(Who has attained the age of 

I/We enclose &. and I and my visitor agree to participate in the above outing entirely at our own risk. 
L/We realise that should I/we cancel such nomination after the Closing date, any application for refund must be given in writing to the Committee before the cl0sing date of the next outing, not lng refund will be made only at the discretion of the Committee. Home Phone No... Business Phone No, 
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BUSHWALKING CLUB. 
"DUCE MARIA: 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }


{ "type": "Form", "isBackSide": false }


{ "type": "Form", "isBackSide": false }


{ "type": "Form", "isBackSide": false }


{ "type": "Form", "isBackSide": false }


{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }


{ "type": "Form", "isBackSide": false }


{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

